Whiddon 81 Belmont Road Glenfield NSW 2167 **T** 1300 738 388

Locked bag 2014 Minto 2566 hello@whiddon.com.au

Postal Address

whiddon.com.au

Memo



To: All staff, Residents and Families Whiddon Moree

From: Sally Renshaw, Regional General Manager Residential Care Greater Sydney & North-West NSW

Date: 20 November 2023

Subject: Interim Director of Care Services (DCS)
Welcome Mr Bhuwan Deo Bhatt

Ref: Announcement

Good morning, Everyone,

Following the recent news of the resignation of Allison Groth I am delighted to advise that Mr Bhuwan Deo Bhatt a senior member of our Clinical Leadership team at our Easton Park campus in Sydney has been successful in his application for the role of Interim DCS whilst we work through the recruitment process for the role of DCS.

Bhuwan joins the team from Monday 4 December 2023 and will visit the home for the day on Wednesday 29 November to meet our residents, staff, and our Whiddon Moree Leadership team to ensure a smooth transition.

I will continue to be on site regularly each month and recruitment for this role will continue. If you have any questions about this arrangement or would like to discuss anything regarding Whiddon Moree please do not hesitate to contact me on the email or number below.

Please join me in welcoming Bhuwan to this role as we continue to build on the foundation that Allison and the team have implemented over the past 6 months.

Kind regards,

Sally Renshaw

Regional General Manager Residential Care Greater Sydney & North-West NSW

E: s.renshaw@whiddon.com.au

Mb: 0436 659 935.